
From: Davis, Nick <Nick.Davis@boston.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 2:11 PM 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application ref; B/24/0122 ; David Hallgate Optometrist, 86-88 Wide Bargate, 
Boston, PE21 6SE 
 
Environmental Health have no objections to this application. 
 
Regards 
 
Nick 
 
Nick Davis| Principal Environmental Health Officer| Boston Borough Council 

Direct Dial: 01205 314234 |  

www.mybostonuk.com 

 

 

 
 

 

http://www.mybostonuk.com/

